CONSERVATION COMMISSION

70 EAST MAIN STREET
NORTON, MASSACHUSETTS 02766
(508) 285-0275

Norton Conservation Commission Monday, June 29, 1992
7:30 p.m.

Attendance

Julian Kadish

Bob Medeiros

Leo Yelle

Earl Willcott

Jeff Houde A
Leonard Silvia

Minutes
Members reviewed the bills payable sheet. Earl Willcott made aJHOtion,
seconded by Peter MacLean, to pay the bills as submitted. Approved.

Members reviewed a Request for a Determination of Applicability from the
Mass. Highway Dept., proposing to repair cracks on Rt. I-495. Earl Willcott
made a motion, seconded by Peter MacLean, to close the public review of
this project. Approved. Earl Willcott made a motion, seconded by Peter
MacLean, to issue a negative Determination of Applicability. Approved.

Bob Medeiros and Jeff Houde removed themselves from the meeting.

Members reviewed a Request for a Determination of Applicability from P & A
Construction to construct a proposed single family house within the Buffer
«Lone .on .1lot.66., .Hadley-Road. . -:eo Yelle .made .a .motion, -seconded -by-Reter
MacLean, to close the public review of this project. Approved. Leo Yelle
made a motion, seconded by Peter MaclLean, to issue a negative Determination
of Applicability with the standard conditions. Approved.

Bob Medeiros returned to the meeting. Jeff Houde continued to be removed
from meeting. '

Members continued their review of a Request for a Determination of Applica-
bility from F.A.L., Inc. to construct a proposed single family house on

lot 102, East Hodges Street. The applicant's engineer submitted a revised
plan showing the proposed well located within the Buffer Zone. Bob Medeiros
made a motion, seconded by Peter MaclLean, to close the public review of this
project. Approved. Bob Medeiros made a motion, seconded by Peter MaclLean,
to issue a negative Determination of Applicability with the standard con-
ditions. Approved.

Jeff Houde returned to the meeting.
Members reviewed a Request for a Determination of Applicability from Robert

Junior to construct a proposed single family house on lot 3, Cross Street.
Leo Yelle 'made a motion, seconded by Earl Willcott, to continue the review,
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require that the applicant post a $5,000.00 bond to ensure the completion
of said area if he wants to start work on the lots. Approved.

The Conservation Director reported that a public meeting has been scheduled
with Senator Keating and Representative Travis for July 7, 1992, 10:00 a.m.,

to discuss the Norton Reservoir restoration project.

Meeting adjourned at 9:30 p.m.



